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The authors of the original manuscript entitled Septic Shock 3.0 criteria application in 
severe COVID19 patients: an unattended sepsis population with high mortality risk 

state that they have native English speakers in their working group, closely involved in 
the writing and reviewing of the main manuscript. Therefore, the authors gently 
request the dismissal of the non-native English editing certificate presentation. 

 

 

 

Main Investigator 

 

 

 

 

José Pedro Cidade 

6th of November of 2021 


